
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/05/2022 1:36:42 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/05/2022 

MR Martin Parry 
13A Bangaroo Street ST 
North Bal owlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Regarding 16 Bangaroo Street. This a quiet reside tual area it's NOT in any way suitable for a 
commercial child care centre. I have serious concerns about noise, increased traffic, parking 
and proximity to family homes 
This is simply a money-making opportunity by investors at the expense of the local residents 
that you, the council, represent 
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